

230 Rowe Street | PO Box 176 | Wheeler, OR 97147 | 1-800-368-5182 | Fax: 1-844-712-3001 | www.rinehartclinic.org

June 16, 2021

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster, Principal Neah-Kah-Nie High School 24705 US-101 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

Dear Dr. Buckmaster:

On behalf of the entire team at Rinehart Clinic, I would like to offer our heartfelt thanks to Neah-Kah-Nie High School for offering us space in the cafeteria over the last few months for our weekly COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics.

We are deeply grateful to you and your staff for partnering with us on this important project. We appreciate your generosity in donating the space and thank you and your team for enduring the inconvenience of having us take over the cafeteria and adjacent parking spaces each week. Steve Baertlein was incredibly helpful to us throughout the process. Please convey our thanks to him, along with any other staff members who were involved behind the scenes.

We are so fortunate to have an ongoing partnership with Neah-Kah-Nie Schools, and we are especially grateful to be able to work with you on such an important effort focused on the health and safety of our community.

Sincerely

Gail Nelson, MHA, FACHE
Chief Executive Officer

c: Paul Erlebach, Superintendent of Schools